
 

 

GRAND DAY OUT – CRACKIN PICTURES GROMIT 

 

New Year’s Day a few of us went for a little jaunt to London 

1st January 2020 

 

 

Just in case you think you are seeing double these 

two pictures demonstrate the “Before and After” effect 

of Dave Pope finishing off 4 sausages, a mountain of 

mash plus green stuff......peas! 

Apparently the others had trouble keeping up with him on the way back as he took full advantage of 

the following wind. 



 

Visitors stopped to admire Jim Greig’s Ducati, commenting on how the brand appears to have at last 

overcome the tendency to loose bits when ridden.  

Is that a locking nut on the concrete just below the sump guard? 

Only joking Greig it really is a beautiful looking machine. I don’t know what makes a Ducati of all bikes 

look like it is doing a ton even when parked. 

 

 

  

 



LETTERS TO THE EDITOR 

From the Editors Email Box sent through by Peter Jennings  

Dear Sir 

You may be aware that in light of the government crackdown on social mobility as a result of 

Coronavirus we have suspended meetings and ride outs. As soon as the restrictions are lifted, we will 

be active again for sure. 

In the meantime to remind us of less stressful times a picture taken on the very last Cracker Run at 

Meldreth Manor we did in December 2018 with a Santa Rex in attendance. We are now supporting 

other charities as sadly we have found interest in RDMCC from Meldreth had waned. An interesting 

photo, nevertheless. 

Jasper 

 

 

 

 



Dear Sir 

In the difficult times there is concern that not only will our motorcycles not get regular use but our 

leathers are in danger of stiffening up. I have devised a home exercise machine which will not only 

help keep my leathers supple it also keeps me fit during the lock down. 

If any member would like to construct one of their own then please email me for a set of plans. 

Steve Coningsby  

 

 

 

 



FOR THE NEXT ISSUE 

Remember it’s your newsletter so it only works if you submit items. 

The next quarterly issue is June 30 2020 so I look forward to articles of 

interest etc. 

 

 


